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Watts Remy

From: Christine Cayot <christine.cayot319@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 11:29 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Chair Dembrow and members of the Committee

Chair Dembrow and members of the Committee, 
 
 
 I wanted to express my support for bills SB 931 and SB 926.  
 
My fiancé and I own property in Nehalem, OR and it is backed up to logging land. I would like to be able to be notified or have 
the resources to be able to look up the spray schedules. I have a personal organic garden on the property and would like to be 
able to prepare/cover my crops during aerial sprays. I think SB 931 would be a nice way for the logging companies to 
respectfully keep property owners near them informed so that we can best protect our land!  
 
I also would like to support SB 926. I do not believe it is necessary to spray herbicides and think that it is extremely unnecessary 
to being spraying in state forests. The public state forests are places that Oregonians go to hike and explore and spend time in 
nature, it should stay that way and not be feared because of exposure to harmful toxic herbicides.   
 
Thank you for listening, 
Christine Cayot 


